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City News

A weekly eNewsletter for the community

February 20, 2018

Water main repair on hold in City of Northville

Northville ... The Great Lakes Water Authority (GLWA) Water has postponed a valve
repair that was scheduled to take place at 12 a.m. Wednesday, Feb. 21, until further
notice. That repair would have required a line shut-down for the entire City of
Northville, which would have required a boil water alert for two days.

For more information, look at the City's website, Facebook and twitter accounts. If
Northville residents or restaurant owners have questions, please contact City of
Northville at 248-349-1300 during office hours of 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. After hours,
there will be a special recorded line at that same number with any important
updates.
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